
St Jude’s Newsletter  
Week Ending 8

th
 July 2016 

We live our mission in all that we do. 
“A Christian Community nurturing and inspiring each individual” 

END OF TERM SCHOOL TRIPS 
Y1  Old McGreggor’s Farm, 11th July. 
Y2 Farmer Ted’s, 12th July. 
Y5 Knowsley Safari Park, 19th July 
Y6 Chill Factore, 15th July. 

 
Please return any permission slips and 

outstanding monies immediately. 
 

On Thursday 14th July the Choir will take part in the 
Wigan Choir Festival at St Stephen’s Church. 

 

BIKES & SCOOTERS 
There have been a number of children leaving bikes 
and scooters on the school premises. Please note 
these are your own responsibility should anything 
happen to them. 
Additionally, bikes and scooters should not be ridden 
on the school grounds.  Children should dismount at 
the school gate. 

 

YEAR 2 CHILDREN – FINAL REMINDER 
Y2 children who are moving up to Y3 in September 
will no longer be entitled to universal free school 
meals.  Therefore, if your child requires a dinner, from 
September, this must be paid for.  If you think your 
child is entitled to free school meals, please contact 
828644 to apply.  Please do this as soon as possible 
because the claim can take up to 8 weeks. 

 

BLACK POST BOX 
Please use the black post box which is next to the 
dinner money machine for non-urgent letters, 
permission slips and payments. The box is emptied 
daily and will stop the queues at the office window.  

 

SUMMER COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES 
Letters were sent home earlier this week regarding 
the free activities on offer during August. Please can 
you return your forms to school NO LATER than 
Tuesday 12th July. Places will be allocated on a first 
come first serve basis.  

 

HEADLICE 
PLEASE check your children weekly for headlice. 

Free treatment is available from the pharmacy.  

 

Y6 & Y5 PERFORMANCE  
The Year 6 performance is on Monday 11th and 
Wednesday 13th July at 1.30pm. Families of Year 5 
and Year 6 children are invited.  

 

 

SPORTS DAY  
TUESDAY 19TH JULY  
9.30am – YR, Y1 & Y2 

1.30pm – Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6 

 

ATTENDANCE 
R 93.5%  
Y1 96.6% 
Y2 96.3% 
Y3 95.2% 
Y4 91.2% 
Y5 96.43% 
Y6 94.1% 
Y1 may wear non-uniform on Friday 15th July due to 
achieving the best attendance. 

 

PUNCTUALITY 
R 5  
Y1 8 
Y2 3 
Y3 1 
Y4 5 
Y5 3 
Y6 1 
Y6 & Y3 may wear non-uniform on Friday 15th July.  

 

ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY SURPRISE 
All children who achieved 100% attendance and 
punctuality this week were put into a draw to win a 
bouquet of flowers for the child to give to a family 
member. The children are encouraged to give the 
bouquets to someone who they feel helps them to 
achieve their good attendance and to say thank you 
for enabling them to arrive at school on time.   

The lucky winners were Joy Baningime and 

Maison Jennion.  

Well done and thank you to both boys and their 
families! 

 

ACHIEVERS OF THE WEEK 
R Kieron Green 
Y1 Joshua Greyo 
Y2 Harvey Knight 
Y3 Rebecca Nicholson 
Y4 Joe Mulligan 
Y5 Cian Atherton 
Y6 Whole Class 
Choir Whole choir 

 

SCABIES 
At present we have a small number of children being 
treated for Scabies. The symptoms are itching and 
tiny red spots which causes crusty sores.  You must 
see your GP and they will prescribe a lotion or cream. 


